
WARRIOR CLAN SWIMMING PERMISSION SLIP 

 

 

 Students who made first quarter Warrior Clan will be going to the 

Pinedale Recreation Center.  The 8th grade will be going on Tuesday October  

29th  and the 7th grade on Tuesday November 5th.  Students will need to bring 

a lunch. We will leave school at 8:30 and return in time to ride the late bus 

home at 4:50.  Swimming suits for girls need to be one piece or a tankini or 

a shirt over a bikini.  Students may bring money to rent a locker.  The fee for 

swimming will be covered by the school.  We expect appropriate behavior.  

Inappropriate behavior will result in losing 2nd quarter Warrior Clan reward. 

Students will need to fill out the liability release form from the Pinedale Rec. 

Center, have a parent/guardian sign it and return it to Mr. Milne.  

 

 

______________________________________ 

(Name)  

has permission to attend the Warrior Clan activity at the Pinedale 

Recreation Center. 

 

 

   (Parent Signature) 


